
MHSAA Board Meeting 
Minutes of April 13, 2021 

 
The Madison High School Alumni Association (MHSAA) held a Board Meeting on April 13th 
at Olive Garden. The meeting was called to order by President Rick Pharris (MHS ’75). 
Also present were Tim Watrous, Gale Andrews and Roy Jones. 
 
Minutes of Prior Board Meeting:  
The minutes of the prior meeting were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Treasurer Gale Andrews provided the treasurer’s report. 
 
The following items were discussed: 

 Golf Tournament - Having 2 times (May or June) (September) - Decided to have 
one Golf Tournament (not sure of when it will be – Sometime in October, 2021). 

 Scott Perry - Scholarship Program (more later). 
 All Class Reunion - probably will have it October 2021 (depending on COVID). 
 By Laws - Getting a copy to each Board Member. 
 Establishing a Trust Meeting. 
 

The meeting was adjourned. MHSAA’s next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 
13, 2021. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Gale Andrews (MHS ’71), 
Acting MHSAA Secretary 
 


